
 

Dai Richards  

From: "Dai Richards" <dai@rugbyrelics.com>
To: <council.tax@npt.gov.uk>
Sent: 08 April 2020 11:08 PM
Subject: Fw: cancellation of council tax direct debits
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20/06/2022

Further to my last email - to clarify - I DO NOT GIVE YOU PERMISSION TO TAKE MONEY FROM MY 
ACCOUNT. 
  
see below 
  
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Dai Richards  
To: council.tax@npt.gov.uk  
Cc: s.ball@npt.gov.uk ; cllr.s.a.knoyle@npt.gov.uk ; cllr.j.d.morgan@npt.gov.uk  
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2020 10:05 PM 
Subject: cancellation of council tax direct debits 

 
Further to the planning depatments and county councillors Simon Knoyle and Del Morgan refusal to provide 
pertinent informaton about a planning application, as promised to the planning department, I have cancelled 
the direct debits on my properties in Neath Port Talbot. Please remove these from your system. 
  
66 Brynhyfryd, SA11 5BA  
38 Llantwit Rd SA11 3LB 
  
It should also be noted that if the planning department are unable to function, the website is broken and 
county councillors only offer people the option to object to a planning application via the website then they 
should all be furloghed.  
  
I will be placing the money into a separate account to cover my legal costs against the council, if the council 
agree not to proceed legally against me then I will donate the money to the families of NHS workers who are 
in need of support once the COVID-19 outbreak is over. I wil be happy to negotiate a portion of this money for 
essential services such as refuse collection.  
  
regards - Dai Richards 
Woodland Park & Brynhyfryd Residents action group 
   
dai@rugbyrelics.com 
  
www.dai-richards.wales 
  
0797 457 4167 
01639 729000 


